The Veterans RC, in their interim recommendations stated that "the Australian
Government should ensure that, by no later than 1 July 2025, the new legislation has fully
commenced and is fully operational. they also stated "This does not preclude setting later
deadlines for any choices that might need to be made by veterans".

The case made during the second Webinar DID NOT justify putting back the
implementation date by a year. Doing so will continue the harm the current Tri-Act is
inflicting upon Veterans, especially those under the DRCA.

What is more important, ticking off every miniscule issue or reducing harm?

A lot of work was completed by the Productivity Commission investigation and
documented in their 27/6/19 report. The RC into Veteran Suicides has added considerably
to this work and much is documented in their Interim Report dated 11/8/22.

To quote a saying | heard frequently during my servive, "stop stuffing about and get the
job done"!

Regards

Gracrme





